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26th August 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you are enjoying a lovely summer break.

We’re sure that you have been keeping up with the news and have seen that all children returning to school in
September is the hottest of topics. As you know, everyone will be back in school for the new term and this letter is
just to remind you of a few of the key details for the first day back. For more detailed information, refer to the letter
sent on 16.7.2020 and the Parent Handbook which can both be found on the website.

Return dates:
∑ Monday 7.9.2020 – Y3 return (Some Year 3s will have already been in on 3.9.2020 and 4.9.2020 for our

‘Summer School’)
∑ Tuesday 8.9.2020 – Ys 4, 5 and 6 return

Start and finish times:

Yr3 Yr4 Yr5 Yr6
Arrival Time Children can arrive any time between 8.30 and 8.55am
Where? Main Gate Main Gate or Field Gate

Leaving Time 2.45 for the first week
(3.15 thereafter) 3.25 3.30

Where? Main Gate Main Gate or Field Gate
∑ Please be punctual – Drop-off by 8.55 and arrive as close to the finish time as possible. Do not arrive too early.

Dropping off and picking up:
∑ Walk or cycle if you can
∑ Only one adult to drop off and pick up (must be COVID-19 symptom free)
∑ Any masks worn by pupils must be taken off at the gate and put in a plastic bag
∑ Please leave the premises as soon as possible to avoid large gatherings.

Equipment
∑ All children should be in school uniform
∑ The only things your child will need are: A small bag; a coat (if cold); a filled water bottle and a snack (mobile

phones are allowed. See handbook and 16.7.2020 letter for details).

Lunches
∑ Please make sure that your child has a packed lunch or you have ordered them a lunch via MyEd.

We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer and we really look forward to seeing you all when you return.

All the staff at Dereham Junior Academy
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